From: Phil Manners [

Sent: 09 March 2020 13:36
To: Planning LRB <PlanningLRB@southlanarkshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Your Ref: PLRB/NOR/CL/20/001

Dear sirs,
Planning Application No: PL/19/1545

| am aware that a request for review of the refusal for the above application has been submitted to
the Council.

Please be aware that my original objections to this application still stand, and | would expect the
Review Body to consider these in their deliberations.

Your faithfully,
Phil Manners
Heatherlea

27 Mousebank Road
LANARK ML11 7PE



